
    

 

Woodford Lane, Winsford, Cheshire CW7 2JS 
                      Telephone:  01606 668790 

Email: admin@stjosephs.cheshire.sch.uk 
                                   Head of School:  Miss A Butterfield 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

We are excited to be able to invite parents and carers into school to enjoy lunch with their child during the summer 

term of the academic year.  

  

Only one parent per child will be able to attend the lunch and all attendees must sign up via the survey that will be sent 

a week in advance of the session and a meal choice must also be indicated.  Payment of £2.40 will be added to your 

childs account for any ordered meals, this is to be paid before the event.  Parents are invited into school at 12:30pm to 

have lunch in the school hall.   

Parents of children in EYFS are invited in for a picnic as part of their Summer Party.  The lunch sessions will be as 

follows:  

  

Date  Class or Year  Menu  

Wednesday 23rd April  Year 6  Week 2 

Tuesday 6th May  Year 4 Week 2 

Tuesday 3rd June   Year 5 Week 2 

Wednesday 11th June  Year 3  Week 3 

Wednesday 18th June  Mr Sutton Week 1 

Tuesday 24th June  Mrs Williamson  Week 2 

Wednesday 2nd July  Miss Whitehead Week 3 

Tuesday 8th July Mrs Burkey’s Class Week 1  

Wednesday 16th July  EYFS Summer Party Picnic   

  

Due to the number of children in school we are unable to accommodate more than one parent/carer and younger 

siblings are unable to attend.  We look forward to welcoming you into school.  

  

Kind regards,  

  

Amy Butterfield 

Head of School  


